
August 19, 2019 

Comet Field parking and shuttle service information 

2019-2020  

This year, we will be issuing passes for Comet Field parking and providing shuttle bus service to and from 
the high school. Please review the guidelines below as they pertain to parking at Comet Field and riding 
the shuttle. 

·​       ​Students must display their parking pass on their rear view mirror of their vehicle while parked at 
Comet Field. 

·​       ​Students who park at Comet Field will receive a shuttle bus pass. This pass entitles the owner to use 
the shuttle bus to and from Comet Field. This pass must be presented to the bus driver daily to ride the 
shuttle. Students may collect their shuttle bus passes on the first day of school during lunch or when they 
receive their parking pass. 

·​       ​The AM shuttle will depart Comet Field from the field house starting at 7:15 AM. The last AM shuttle 
will leave the field house at 7:25 AM. Students who arrive after the 7:25 AM will need to wait at the 
fieldhouse for the late shuttle bus. Students riding the late shuttle bus to school will be marked tardy to 
school and receive appropriate consequences. 

·​       ​The PM shuttle will depart the high school from the Auditorium entrance after 2:35 PM. Students 
must present the shuttle bus pass in order to be dismissed from their Block 4 class at 2:35 PM. Once 
leaving class, students should move directly to the PM shuttle, board the bus immediately, and fill in all of 
the seats. 

·​       ​If a student arrives to school late and has a Comet Field parking pass, please park at Comet Field. 
There will be a shuttle waiting. Students will need to show their pass to ride the shuttle. If a shuttle is not 
available, please call the high school receptionist at 872-9520 x1800. 

·​       ​If a student needs to leave school during normal hours and has a Comet Field parking pass, the 
student should report to the attendance office located in Central Complex. From there, a shuttle will be 
called to transport the student to Comet Field. Students will need to show their pass to ride the shuttle. 

·​       ​Please keep your shuttle pass in a safe place. If a student should lose their pass, they may receive 
another copy from the main office. 

·​       ​Shuttle bus passes are personalized and are not transferable to other students. Any student misuse 
of shuttle passes may result in loss of parking and/or shuttle privileges.  

If you have any questions concerning parking passes or shuttle bus procedures, please contact the main 
office or email Dr. D’Amico. Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

 


